
SPECIAL THANKS TO 

THE TANNER OLSEN MEMORIAL 

FOUNDATION AND WE RIDE FOR 

TANNER, for their support of new bike 

skills parks.  

FRIENDS OF MISSOULA PARKS, for 

their support of a variety of park 

projects. 

TREES FOR MISSOULA, for their 

support Missoulaõs urban forest. 

RUTH HAVICAN AND KAREN 

HOLCOMB, for their 14th annual 

Partners In Parks donation. 

WHO ARE WE? 

Partners In Parks are Missoula 

residents, businesses, organizations 

who support the work of Missoula 

Parks and Recreation.  

Together, we invest in our future by 

supporting Missoulaõs kids, 

enhancing our quality of life, and 

developing the parks, trails and open 

space that make Missoula a thriving 

community in which to live and do 

business.  

Partners In Parks supports the efforts 

of Parks and Recreation by providing 

recreation grants for low-income 

families, helping to build new parks 

and trails and enhance existing 

facilities, and volunteering to help 

with Parks and Recreation projects 

and recreation programs.  

Visit missoulaparks.org/donate or phone 721-PARK to donate to Partners In Parks.   

Learn more about Friends of Missoula Parks at fmparks.org. 

Contact Parks and Recreation Director Donna Gaukler at 721-PARK (7275) to learn more about PIP.   

Volunteer with a park project or recreation program by phoning Volunteer Coordinator Tyler Decker at 552-

6571 or email tdecker@ci.missoula.mt.us.  FY 18: July 1, 2017ðJune 30, 2018 

VOLUNTEER HOURS FROM 

INDIVIDUALS 

FOR SPECIAL EVENTS, AND IN 

PARKS, TRAILS AND OPEN SPACE. 

KIDS AND ADULTS
RECEIVED FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE 

FOR RECREATION AND AQUATICS 

PROGRAMS. 

ANNUAL REPORT 

CASH AND IN-KIND DONATIONS 

FOR PARK PROGRAMS & PROJECTS.  

DONATIONS TO  

SHARE THE FUN  
YOUTH RECREATION GRANTS FOR 

FAMILIES WHO NEED  

FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE. 


